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Perkins Engineering

1004 Pleasant Ave.                               Boyne City, MI 49712                                (616) 582-9832

March 26, 1982

Dear Jim:

Thank you for your recent letter.  The product information you requested is enclosed.  The spring
issue of the Source Book will contain display ads for these items.

There will be some new products in the near future.  A new model of the Blue Ram itself with
16k of static ram is being developed for production in late May or June.  Watch the Arcadian for
date and price.

We are also working on a deluxe 65k (dynamic) version that will feature voice, scientific
calculator and many surprises.  This may be a year or two away.

Of course, all Blue Ram accessories access the Arcade through the Blue Ram, but will be
compatible with any model.

This office will be closed for most of April, while we concentrate on the new products.

Hoping to hear from you in May ....

Sincerely,
Clyde Perkin

Blue Ram Letter
Version 1.1 - Released Oct 15, 2000

This document has been retyped and converted to PDF format courtesy of the Bally Alley newsletter.  For other reprints and more
information visit:  http://www.ballyalley.com  Corrections?  Suggestions?  Email Adam Trionfo at:  ballyalley@hotmail.com


